
Good Evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 
reminders about the upcoming week.  
 
As we get closer to a return to in-person learning, we want to make sure that every student 
who needs it has transportation. It is imperative that you request transportation using the 
Transportation Link on our school website if you have not done so already. The Transportation 
Link is also included in the weekly JMS email.  
 
If you missed our materials pick up last week, you can still come by the school to collect 
materials. Please call before you come so that we can have your child’s materials pulled and 
ready for you. 
 
Meals continue to be served curbside at Ragsdale from 11-12 each day. 
 
You can still find all details about school reopening at www.gcsnc.com/reopening.  
 
Well, we’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS! 
 
Go Tigers!!! 
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